
 
 

Friends of The Constitution Trail is a 
group of concerned citizens who 
contribute time and/or money to 
encourage trail development by: 
 

 Sponsoring beautification and 
education projects. 
 

 Advocating growth, expansion 
and safety on the trail. 

 

 Raising awareness of this com-
munity treasure. 

 

 Publishing a newsletter. 
 

BECOME A FRIEND OF THE 
CONSTITUTION TRAIL 

 

     Level  Annual Dues 
__ Individual        $ 15 
__ Family                $ 25 
__ Trail Backer        $ 50 
__ Sponsor        $150 
__ Patron                        $500 
__ Lifetime        $1,000 
 

GET INVOLVED  
 

__ Growth Committee 
__ Beautification Committee 
__ Membership Committee 
__ Publicity Committee 
__ Board of Directors 

 
NAME: ___________________ 
 

ADDRESS: _________________ 
                   _________________ 
 

PHONE: ___________________ 
 

EMAIL: ___________________ 
 
Return this form to: 
Friends of the Constitution Trail 
P.O. Box 525 
Bloomington, IL  61702-0525 

SUMMER UPDATE 
JUNE 2017 

 
Annual Meeting 

 
Please join us for the Friends of the Constitution Trail Annual Meet-
ing at Boyd Wesley Park along Route 66 Bike Trail in Towanda at 7 
p.m. on June 29, 2017.   The Friends of the Trail annual award will 
be presented. Bike Rack Program awardees will be named and trail 
updates will be provided by both towns and McLean County. 
 

Summer Events 
 

 Membership Renewals are sent out in June.  
 Sugar Creek Arts Fest valet bike parking July 8 & 9. 
 Sweet Corn Blues Fest valet bike parking August 26 & 27. 
 
There will be a SignUpGenius form on our Facebook page for vol-
unteers for the Summer Events. Please help us out so that we old-

sters don’t get too much sun! Thanks! 



Andrew Geil, Treasurer 
ageil2@gmail.com 
 

Dan Steadman 
dwstead63@hotmail.com  
 
Miisy Adams 
tchnrungirl@yahoo.com 
 
NEWSLETTER EDITORS: 
Kathy & Dan Steadman  
 
CHARTER MEMBER,  
SINCE 1990:  
Doug Oehler rdo1944@gmail.com 
 
CONNECT WITH FRIENDS OF  
THE CONSTITUTION TRAIL: 
 

www.constitutiontrail.org  OR 
 

facebook.com/ConstitutionTrail 
 

Meg Anderson, Secretary                                 
megruns1@gmail.com 
 

Pat Dullard, President 
pdullard5@msn.com  
 

Julian Westerhout 
westerhout@gmail.com  
 

Dale Nunemaker 
nunebj@frontier.com  
 

Julie Sibley 
julie@fleetfeetbloomington.com 
 

John McIntyre 
jdmacin@aol.com  
 

Keith Rich  
parkman4561704@yahoo.com  
 

Mike Kerber  
mkerber44@frontier.com  

CURRENT  
BOARD MEMBERS 

FRIENDS OF THE CONSTITUTION TRAIL 
P.O. Box 525 
Bloomington, IL  61702-0525 

 

 
The West Bloomington Revitali-
zation Project’s Bike Co-op will 
open soon.  It is located at 724 
West Washington in Bloomington.  
The mission of The Bike Co-op is to 
promote the bicycle as a fun, safe 
and accessible form of transporta-
tion, to foster a healthy community 
and to provide a welcoming space 
to learn about building, maintain-
ing and safely riding bicycles.   
 
More information can be found at  
WBRP Bike Co-op on Facebook.   
 

Take a look!! 

Bike Co-op Update 


